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Notice of Intention to Amend Mobile Licensing By-law 67-2014
to Suspend the Requirements for Training and
the Written Exam for a Taxicab Driver’s Licence

The City of Brampton intends to amend Mobile Licensing By-law 67-2014, as
amended, with regard to training requirements for a taxicab driver’s licence.

A by-law will be presented at the Council meeting on Wednesday, November 23,
2016 at 9:30 a.m.

At the Corporate Services Committee meeting on November 16, 2016, the following
recommendation to Council was approved:

CS156-2016 That a by-law be passed to amend Mobile Licensing By-law 67-
2014, as amended, to suspend the requirements for training and
the written exam for a Taxicab Driver’s Licence to allow the industry
an opportunity to attract potential applicants who are currently
applying for licences in the City of Toronto.

Additional information is available by referring to the Taxicab Advisory Committee
minutes (June 14, 2016, Item 6.3, Recommendation TC016-2016).

Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Council meeting or making written
submissions should contact the City Clerk’s Office, at the address below, no later than
4:30 p.m., November 22, 2016. In the event that Council chooses to refer or defer
consideration of this matter, no further public notice will be given.

Questions and comments may be directed to:

James Bisson, Manager, Licensing Enforcement
Enforcement and By-law Services

(905) 458-3424, ext 63222
[ames.bisson@brampton.ca

Dated November 18, 2016

P. Fay, City Clerk

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2

905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax), 905 874-2130 (TTY)
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca
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